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April 14th, 1927.

Kiss Hath B. Rorke, 
1979 Hutchison Street, Montreal, rue.

My dear Miss Rorke:-
Thank you very nuoh for yourletter of yesterday.
I think there is much in what yoa say and probably an increased enrolment in cur School of Household Science would fellow any effort 

0■•tr Part to place the benefits of the course before those eligible for entry. I shall see what can be done.
Please be assured that I shall always receive with pleasure any suggestions the 

graduates of the School may make for its improvement.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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